
New Process for Reporting Theft or Significant Loss of

Dangerous Drugs

Effective March 1, 2019, rules 4729:5-3-02 and 4729:6-3-02 requires all terminal 
distributors and drug distributors (manufacturers, wholesalers, third-party logistics providers, 
repackagers and outsourcing facilities) to report theft or significant loss of dangerous drugs 
(controlled and non-controlled prescription drugs) and drug documents via the Board’s online 
portal. 

For more information on the new rules and the submission of reports, visit:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/theft. 

http://www.registerofohio.state.oh.us/pdfs/4729/5/3/4729%245-3-02_PH_FF_N_RU_20190122_1307.pdf
http://www.registerofohio.state.oh.us/pdfs/4729/6/3/4729%246-3-02_PH_FF_N_RU_20190122_1308.pdf
https://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/Licensing/dea106.aspx
http://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/theft

